
 
 
 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

Pontedera, January, 22nd 2015 -  Pursuant to the Article IA.2.1.3 
(Chapter  IA.2  Section IA.2.1) of the Instruction to the Market Rules 

issued by Borsa Italiana S.p.A., Piaggio & C. S.p.A. informs that, 
should it be decided by the Shareholders’ Meeting, the month during 
which the dividend, if any, will be paid, is April 2015.  

Piaggio & C. S.p.A. underlines that this announcement is made solely 
for the purpose of complying with the above provisions required by 
Borsa Italiana S.p.A., therefore it should not be construed in any way 

as a forward-looking statement as to the existence of the conditions 
necessary for distribution of a dividend in the current year or in the 

future.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Piaggio Group Press Office  
Via Broletto, 13 
20121 Milano 
+39 02 319612.15/16/17/18 
press@piaggio.com  
 
 
Corporate Affairs     Investor Relations Office 
Viale Rinaldo Piaggio, 25     Viale Rinaldo Piaggio, 25 
56025 Pontedera (PI)     56025Pontedera (PI) 
+ 39 0587 276294     +39 0587 272286 
corporate.governance@piaggio.com   investorrelations@piaggio.com
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